Miller Building LLC

January 21, 2019

To whom it concerns;

I'm writing this letter in support of Mark Schroeder’s renovation project located at- 532 S. 5t Ave. Ann
Arbor, M1 48104.

After reviewing his design, | believe this will improve the aesthetics of the neighborhood.

This along with being located in an area that is an easy commute to downtown Ann Arbor and UM campus
makes it very appealing. | have known Mark to personally care for his properties, and has maintained his
properties with high standards. This remodel is attractive and will enhance our community.

Sincerely,

Owner




